
BEFORE

THE PUBLIC UTILITIES COMMISSION OF OHIO

In the Matter of the Application of ADL 
  )

High Voltage, Inc., for a Renewal Certificate  )     Case No. 10-1362-EL-AGG 
as a Competitive Retail Electric Service 
  )

Provider in Ohio.



  )
ADL HIGH VOLTAGE, INC.’S  
MOTION FOR EXTENSION OF 

CERTIFICATE EXPIRATION DATE

Now comes ADL High Voltage, Inc. (“ADL”), pursuant to Rule 4901:1-24-09(A), Ohio Admin. Code, and moves the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Commission”) to extend the expiration date of its Certificate No. 10-292E(1), which authorizes ADL to operate as a competitive retail electric service provider in the State of Ohio.  The certificate is due to expire on October 14, 2012, and ADL seeks to extend its expiration date to November 13, 2012, which is 30 days after the initial expiration date.  ADL requests this extension for the reasons set forth in the attached Memorandum in Support.  
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Counsel for ADL High Voltage, Inc. 
MEMORANDUM IN SUPPORT 

ADL High Voltage, Inc. (“ADL”) was issued Certificate No. 10-292E(1) to operate as a competitive retail electric service (“CRES”) provider effective October 14, 2010.  The certificate expires on October 14, 2012; however, due to an inadvertent oversight, ADL has failed to file its certification renewal application within the 30 to 60-day time frame provided by Rule 4901:1-24-09(A), Ohio Admin. Code.  Pursuant to this same rule, ADL respectively requests that the Public Utilities Commission of Ohio (“Commission”) extend the certificate expiration date to November 13, 2012, which is 30 days after the initial expiration date listed in the certificate.  
Although ADL inadvertently failed to file its renewal application within the 60-day window provided by the Commission’s rules, there have been no material changes in ADL’s operations.   ADL’s request will not adversely affect any customers.    

Because ADL’s failure to timely file its renewal certification was inadvertent and not a willful attempt to avoid the Commission’s rules, because there have been no material changes to its operations, and because an extension will not adversely affect any customer, ADL respectfully requests that the Commission extend the expiration date of Certificate No. 10-292E(1) to November 13, 2012.  
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